
Ski day honors fallen Tahoe
soldier
The 4th annual memorial celebration in honor of Sgt. Timothy
Smith will be April 7 at Sierra-at-Tahoe.

This year we will also benefit Operation Rebound.

The celebration of life pot luck after skiing will be at the
American Legion Post 795 starting at 4pm.

Music will be provided by the Cash Only Band.

Skiers will meet at 11am in the Aspen Room at the resort.

Reserve  a  spot  by  calling  (530)  416.9100  or  email
mountainsbuddyblue@yahoo.com.
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